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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Dear Colleague, 

I am writing to extend an invitation to attend the 26th Annual 
Conference and Business Meeting of the Ontario Association 
of Gastroenterology (OAG). Your organizing committee has, 
as always, put together an excellent educational program and 
fun social events. How great will it be to meet in person again 
at a fantastic venue? Finally!

We will enjoy two days of interactive learning, discuss the 
organization and running of the OAG, consider how we, as 

Ontario gastroenterologists, would like to see the Ontario Medical Association 
(OMA) represent us, and have several opportunities to interact with each other and 
our families.

The OAG wants to continue to encourage participation by all our members at this 
event and, towards that goal, we encourage family participation in activities such as 
childcare during our Gala and Awards Presentation.  

We know the COVID-19 pandemic is unfortunately not yet over, and we have 
planned for employing preventative measures to keep all participants healthy 
throughout the venue and meeting.

I look forward to seeing you all in Toronto at our annual Conference.  

Best regards,

ONTARIO ASSOCIATION OF GASTROENTEROLOGY

David Morgan
David Morgan, MD, MSc., FRCP(C), CAGF
President
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